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Highlights of the Week: 
Daily 5: This week, the class continued to build their stamina with Read to Self, Read to 
Someone, and Work on Writing. Some students started writing letters to teachers and parents.  
Writing: The class continued writing their Small Moment stories. We also learned different 
strategies to help us revise and be brave spellers. 
Math: We subitized many numbers this week instead of counting the numbers individually. We 
learned part, part, whole relationships with numbers to 20. We also played SHAZAM! Ask your 
child about our new fun math game to help us practice counting by 10s. 
Theme: The 1st graders continued to study maps and explored what map, navigate, and familiar 
means. The students brainstormed a list of familiar places they may be able to create a map 
for our next activity.  
Environmental Education: Small groups went out with Ms. Naomi to do a mapping activity! It 
was a great way to practice using a map to help us navigate around PCCS. 

 
Sight Words 

1. about 
2. away 
3. before 
4. four 
5. from 
6. just 
7. little 
8. than 
9. were 
10.your  
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Upcoming Dates:   
v Early Release: Wednesday, September 18th  
v Salsa Day & Spanish Test: Thursday, September 19th  
v Natural Leaders Assembly: Friday, September 20th  
v Farm to Table: Wednesday, September 25th (Lunch/Recess from 11:25 – 12:25) 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Math Practice 
Continue to practice counting by 1s, 2s, 5s, and 10s with 
your child. J  
 
Math Homework: All pages up to p. 6 
 

Curriculum Night 
It was nice to see all of 
you come out on 
Tuesday evening! If you 
were not able to attend, 
your child should have 
brought home a packet 
of information. If you 
did not receive it, please 
contact me. Thanks!   

Snack Time 
A friendly reminder that during snack time, students are not to eat any 
nut products. Please encourage your child to eat those products during 
lunch. To continue to keep the classroom safe during lunch and snack 
times, if your child has snack, please place it in a separate container 
from their lunch container. 

Salsa Day 
Please refer to attachment on weekly e-mail for more information 
about our upcoming Salsa Day. 

 

Contact Info 
Please continue to 
contact us with any pick 
up changes, clubs, 
appointments, 
sicknesses, and 
absences. 
 
Ms Mui: 
kmui@pccharterschool.org 
Ms. Bonicontro: 
abonicontro@pcchartersc
hool.org 
 

 


